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Heysen Boulevard level crossing  
New rail level crossing site establishment activities 

       

 

The State Government and Mount Barker District Council 
have committed $5 million towards the construction of a new 
rail level crossing on Heysen Boulevard.  

These works will provide connectivity to a crucial 
thoroughfare and offer an improved travel solution for Mount 
Barker residents.  

What’s happening: 
Site establishment activities will be undertaken from mid-January until 
late March 2024 while the Steam Ranger is not in operation in the 
Mount Barker area. These activities will involve preparing the ground 
works, including modification to the rail tracks and installation of utility 
services. 

The detailed design for the project is currently underway. Once 
finalised, more information will be provided, including the timing of 
when major works will start and when the project will be finished.  

How this affects you: 
Please follow traffic management directions while works are 
in progress. Access to properties will be maintained and we will make 
every effort to minimise impacts to the local community.  

For further information: 
If you would like to register to receive project updates via email, have 
any questions or to provide feedback on the project, please either: 

• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/heysenboulevardxing  
• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Site establishment 
activities - From mid-
January until late March 
2024 

 

Hours of operation 

Day Works: 7am – 5pm 
Monday - Saturday 

Where 

Heysen Boulevard, Mount 
Barker 
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